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Escape from Bataan Ross E. Hofmann
2016-08-04 U.S. Navy Supply Corps
Ensign Ross Hofmann had no idea what
was in store for him when he arrived
at Cavite Naval Base in October 1941.
Two months later, Japanese forces
struck the Philippines, destroying
the base and forcing U.S. personnel
to retreat to Bataan. There, Hofmann
joined a makeshift unit of Army
Aircorps ground personnel, U.S.
Marines, U.S. sailors, U.S. Naval
ground battalions and Filipinos to
fight a Japanese force that landed
nearby. In March 1942, with the fall
of Bataan imminent, he traveled to
Cebu to run supplies through the
blockade of Bataan and Corregidor.
Soon after his arrival, the Japanese
landed on Cebu, forcing the Americans
to retreat again. Hiking through
jungles and crossing dangerous waters
in barely seaworthy vessels, Hofmann
avoided capture and reached an
American base in Mindanao. He
received orders to establish a
seaplane base on Lake Lanao. As
Japanese troops landed nearby, two
seaplanes returning from Corregidor
stopped to refuel, one of them
hitting a submerged rock on take-off.
In a harrowing race against the enemy
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advance, Hofmann and others worked
feverishly to fix the plane and
escape before the Japanese converged
on Lake Lanao. This memoir recounts
Hofmann’s experiences in vivid
detail. Instructors considering this
book for use in a course may request
an examination copy here.
E-Parliament and ICT-Based
Legislation: Concept, Experiences and
Lessons Sobaci, Mehmet Zahid
2011-11-30 Concepts such as e-voting,
e-democracy, e-participation, online
campaigning, and e-parliament are the
most powerful proof of the use of
ICTs in political activities,
processes, and institutions. EParliament and ICT-Based Legislation:
Concept, Experiences and Lessons
presents a conceptual framework
regarding e-parliament and analyzes
the impacts of ICTs on the structure
of parliament, its functions,
relations with other actors, and the
legislative process. As a result of
the means and opportunities created
by ICTs, parliaments have had a
chance to simplify and integrate
their administrative processes and
involve citizens in legislative
processes. This book reflects on new
understandings, developments, and
practices in parliaments within the
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framework of ICT usage.
Calgary
Measuring Poverty and Wellbeing in
Developing Countries Channing Arndt
2016-12-15 This is an open access
title available under the terms of a
CC BY-NC-SA 3.0 IGO licence. It is
free to read at Oxford Scholarship
Online and offered as a free PDF
download from OUP and selected open
access locations. Detailed analyses
of poverty and wellbeing in
developing countries, based on
household surveys, have been ongoing
for more than three decades. The
large majority of developing
countries now regularly conduct a
variety of household surveys, and the
information base in developing
countries with respect to poverty and
wellbeing has improved dramatically.
Nevertheless, appropriate measurement
of poverty remains complex and
controversial. This is particularly
true in developing countries where
(i) the stakes with respect to
poverty reduction are high; (ii) the
determinants of living standards are
often volatile; and (iii) related
information bases, while much
improved, are often characterized by
significant non-sample error. It also
remains, to a surprisingly high
degree, an activity undertaken by
technical assistance personnel and
consultants based in developed
countries. This book seeks to enhance
the transparency, replicability, and
comparability of existing practice.
In so doing, it also aims to
significantly lower the barriers to
entry to the conduct of rigorous
poverty measurement and increase the
participation of analysts from
developing countries in their own
poverty assessments. The book focuses
on two domains: the measurement of
absolute consumption poverty and a
first order dominance approach to
multidimensional welfare analysis. In
each domain, it provides a series of
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flexible computer codes designed to
facilitate analysis by allowing the
analyst to start from a flexible and
known base. The book volume covers
the theoretical grounding for the
code streams provided, a chapter on
'estimation in practice', a series of
11 case studies where the code
streams are operationalized, as well
as a synthesis, an extension to
inequality, and a look forward.
A Beginner's Guide to Online
Genealogy Michael Dunn 2015-01-02
Learn How to Trace Your Family
History and Discover Your Family
Roots Expert advice for charting
family history online Today, with
millions of records available online,
those interested in tracing their
family history have a wealth of
information right at their
fingertips. But with hundreds of
ancestors just a click away, it can
be difficult to figure out where to
start. 'A Beginner's Guide to Online
Genealogy' guides readers through the
process with easy-to understand
strategies for researching family
roots online. Complete with tips on
using free databases and genealogy
apps, 'A Beginner's Guide to Online
Genealogy' has everything readers
need to find long-lost relatives and
map out their family tree! AUTHOR:
Michael Dunn is an avid on-line
researcher. He has chronicled many
generations of his own family tree.
SELLING POINTS: * Includes the latest
technology for finding and
documenting data, including new
genealogy sites, software, and apps *
Every month, more than 30 million
people visit genealogy websites
Touchdown Gerald R. Gems 2017-09-30
American football is the most
popular, and controversial, sport in
the United States, and a massive
industry. The NFL’s revenues are over
$13 billion annually. The Super Bowl
is watched by half of US television
households and is televised in over
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150 countries. Touchdown: An American
Obsession is the first comprehensive
guide to the history and culture of
the sport, covering US college
football as well as professional
football worldwide. The editors and
authors are among the world’s leading
sports scholars. They cover race,
ethnicity, religion, gender, social
class, and globalization, as well as
recent scandals and controversies,
the importance of television, and the
art and aesthetics of the game.
Touchdown: An American Obsession is a
readable, authoritative guide for
Americans as well as an introduction
for people around the world.
Virtual Roots 2.0 Thomas Jay Kemp
2003 A directory of the best
genealogy and history sites on the
web.
Latinos in American Football Mario
Longoria 2020-02-28 In 1927 Cuban
national Ignacio S. Molinet was
recruited to play with the Frankford
Yellow Jackets of the old NFL for a
single season. Mexican national Jose
Martinez-Zorrilla achieved 1932 AllAmerican honors. These are the
beginnings of the Latino experience
in American Football, which continues
amidst a remarkable and diversified
setting of Hispanic nationalities and
ethnic groups. This history of
Latinos in American Football dispels
the myths that baseball, boxing, and
soccer are the chosen and competent
sports for Spanish-surname athletes.
The book documents their fascination
for the sport that initially denied
their participation but that could
not discourage their determination to
master the game.
A First-Class Catastrophe Diana B.
Henriques 2017-09-19 "The definitive
account of the crash of 1987, a
cautionary tale of how the U.S.
financial system nearly collapsed ...
Monday, October 19, 1987, was by far
the worst day in Wall Street history.
The market fell 22.6 percent--almost
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twice as bad as the worst day of
1929--equal to a loss of nearly 5,000
points today. But Black Monday was
more than just a one-day market
crash; it was seven years in the
making and threatened the entire U.S.
financial system. Drawing on
superlative archival research and
dozens of original interviews, the
award-winning financial journalist
Diana B. Henriques weaves a tale of
ignored warnings, market delusions,
and destructive decisions, a drama
that stretches from New York and
Washington to Chicago and California.
Among the central characters are
pension fund managers, bank
presidents, government regulators,
exchange executives, and a pair of
university professors whose bright
idea for reducing risk backfires with
devastating consequences. As the
story hurtles toward a terrible
reckoning, the players struggle to
avoid a national panic, and
unexpected heroes step in to avert
total disaster. For thirty years,
investors, bankers, and regulators
have failed to heed the lessons of
Black Monday. But with uncanny
precision, all the key fault lines of
the devastating crisis of 2008-breakneck automation, poorly
understood financial products fueled
by vast amounts of borrowed money,
fragmented regulation, gigantic
herdlike investors--were first
exposed as hazards in 1987. A FirstClass Catastrophe offers a new way of
looking not only at the past but at
our financial future as well."-Jacket.
Mergerstat Transaction Roster 1998
The Vermont Brigade in the Seven Days
Paul G. Zeller 2018-12-18 The
Vermont Brigade, sometimes referred
to as the “First Vermont Brigade” or
the “Old Brigade,” fought its first
full-brigade engagement in the Seven
Days’ battles. The leaders, as well
as the rank and file, were
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inexperienced in warfare, but through
sheer grit and determination they
made a name for themselves as one of
the hardest-fighting units in the
Army of the Potomac. Using soldiers’
letters, diaries, and service and
pension records, this book gives a
soldier’s-eye-view of the Virginia
summer heat, days of marching with
very little rest or nourishment, and
the fear and exhilaration of combat.
Also included are the stories of 29
men that were wounded or killed and
how the tragedies affected their
families.
MALDEN SOLDIERS SPANISH-AMERICAN WAR
Noreen Finneran
Superman
American History through American
Sports: From Colonial Lacrosse to
Extreme Sports [3 volumes] Bob
Batchelor 2012-12-18 Filled with
insightful analysis and compelling
arguments, this book considers the
influence of sports on popular
culture and spotlights the
fascinating ways in which sports
culture and American culture
intersect.
Information Economy Report 2011
United Nations Conference on Trade
and Development (UNCTAD) 2012-02-06
One of the few monitoring global
trends related to information and
communication technologies (ICTs)
from a development perspective, this
publication is a valuable reference
for policymakers in developing
countries. Special attention is given
to ICTs in accelerating private
sector development (PSD) in
developing countries. Many national
and donor strategies related to PSD
fail to take adequate account of the
ICT potential, which has greatly
expanded thanks to changes in the
global ICT landscape. Different
facets of the ICT-PSD interface are
explored, including: ICT
infrastructure as a factor in the
investment climate; ICT use by the
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private sector; the ICT sector as a
part of the private sector, and
finally, ICT use in interventions
aimed at facilitating PSD.
The Evaluation Enterprise Jan-Eric
Furubo 2018-06-27 Today, evaluation
is part of governing systems and is
supported by powerful institutions.
It is taken for granted that
evaluation leads to betterment.
However, evaluation itself is seldom
analyzed from a critical perspective.
In this book, Jan-Eric Furubo and
Nicoletta Stame have assembled an
international line-up of
distinguished experts and emerging
scholars to fill this void. Examining
evaluation from a critical – or
evaluative – perspective, each
contribution in this book offers a
systematic and critical insight into
the broader relationship between
evaluation and society. Divided into
three parts, the various chapters ask
questions such as: What are the
consequences of the
institutionalization of evaluation?
Has the professionalization of
evaluators favored their action in
the public interest? Is the money
spent on evaluation worth it? Is the
market of evaluation allowing real
competition for the best services?
The answers to these questions
demonstrate that the constitutive
effects of the social practice of
evaluation can also be the
suppression of other forms of
knowledge and the favoring of certain
notions about societal development
and political and administrative
processes.
The Digital Social Alphia PossamaiInesedy 2019-12-02 The edited volume
aims to present a critical analysis
of the current state of research on
religion and belief systems in the
realm of the ‘Digital Social’. The
rapid expansion and democratization
of digital technologies in
conjunction with the significant
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shifts taking place within the
practices of religion and belief
through digital technology demand a
critical examination across the
social sciences and humanities. These
changes call for an overview of not
only our current methodological tool
box but also the epistemological and
ethical considerations that
researchers must contend with. The
proposed volume provides a critical
framework that recognizes that the
social, and therefore the religious,
cannot be fully understood without
recognizing how the digital world
actively constitutes notions such as
identity, social networks,
embodiment, and social institutions.
While some specific methods will be
discussed, the volume’s emphasis
remains on the critical
epistemological and logistical
considerations that are needed when
undertaking this form of research.
The Black Athlete in West Virginia
Bob Barnett, 2020-04-02 This
chronicle of sports at West
Virginia's 40 black high schools and
three black colleges illuminates many
issues in race relations and the
struggle for social justice within
the state and nation. Despite having
inadequate resources, the black
schools' sports teams thrived during
segregation and helped tie the
state's scattered black communities
together. West Virginia hosted the
nation's first state-wide black high
school basketball tournament, which
flourished for 33 years, and both
Bluefield State and West Virginia
State won athletic championships in
the prestigious Colored
Intercollegiate Athletic Association
(now Central Intercollegiate Athletic
Association). Black schools were
gradually closed after the 1954 Brown
v. Board of Education decision, and
the desegregation of schools in West
Virginia was an important step toward
equality. For black athletes and
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their communities, the path to
inclusion came with many costs.
Cabooses of the Union Pacific
Railroad Don Strack 2002-12-01
"Bible" of UPRR cabooses. Covers all
units from subsidary company's wood
to recent merger MP & MKT.Retirements
& Preservation, MoW, Painting,
Lettering & Numbering,Safety Slogans
The Book 2007 Baseball "by The Book."
Cultural Competency for Public
Administrators Kristen A. NormanMajor 2014-12-17 With a focus on a
broad spectrum of topics--race,
ethnicity, gender, disability, and
sexual orientation at the federal,
tribal, state, and local levels--this
book equips readers to better
understand the complex, real-world
challenges public administrators
confront in serving an increasingly
diverse society. The book's main
themes include: What is cultural
competency and why is it important?
Building culturally competent public
agencies; Culturally competent public
policy; Building culturally competent
public servants; How do agencies
assess their cultural competency and
what is enough? PA scholars will
appreciate the attention given to the
role of cultural competency in
program accreditation, and to
educational approaches to deliver
essential instruction on this
important topic. Practitioners will
value the array of examples that
reflect many of the common trade offs
public administrators face when
trying to deliver comprehensive
programs and services within a
context of fiscal realities.
Decoupling Ethan Michelson 2022-03-31
"Not long after immersing myself in
this project, I began to visualize
Sisyphus going to divorce court. His
fate is an apt metaphor for the
protracted and sometimes futile
uphill struggle of China's mostly
female divorce plaintiffs, whose
petitions will almost certainly fail
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at first - even in cases involving
domestic violence, regardless of the
severity of the allegations or the
strength of the evidence. Many
plaintiffs give up on litigation,
either resigning themselves to
staying married to their abusers or
pursuing divorce through civil
government channels outside the court
system. Of those who do return to
court, most will eventually succeed,
albeit sometimes only after multiple
attempts and long delays"-Questionnaire Design Ian Brace
2018-04-03 Market research in
business is changing. Questionnaire
Design, fourth edition, delivers a
complete handbook for the mounting
challenge of acquiring more data in
less time, generating an entire
rethink on how data is collected. The
growth in mobile devices is limiting
the readability of traditional
measurement tools, new consumer
channels are altering access, whilst
time spent answering questions is
decreasing exponentially. This book
provides practical guidelines to
plan, structure and compose
questionnaires across all industries
and purposes, ensuring valuable data
insights are captured with accuracy
and efficiency. Fully updated, the
fourth edition of Questionnaire
Design includes a new chapter on how
to navigate the multiple software
options available, with guidance on
how to engage and retain respondents
earlier on at planning stage, using
new mobile design approaches and
measurement tools. Updates also cover
advances in data privacy, maximizing
international reach and managing the
transition from face-to-face surveys
towards soft launches online. Whether
applying to business positioning,
consumer insights, employee feedback
or product analysis, the ability to
gauge a market snapshot on a global
scale is escalating the demand for
online survey and questionnaire data,
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making this is an essential addition
to every professional's shelf.
The Oxford Handbook of Undergraduate
Psychology Education Dana S. Dunn
2015-08-07 The Oxford Handbook of
Undergraduate Psychology Education is
dedicated to providing comprehensive
coverage of teaching, pedagogy, and
professional issues in psychology.
The Handbook is designed to help
psychology educators at each stage of
their careers, from teaching their
first courses and developing their
careers to serving as department or
program administrators. The goal of
the Handbook is to provide teachers,
educators, researchers, scholars, and
administrators in psychology with
current, practical advice on course
creation, best practices in
psychology pedagogy, course content
recommendations, teaching methods and
classroom management strategies,
advice on student advising, and
administrative and professional
issues, such as managing one's
career, chairing the department,
organizing the curriculum, and
conducting assessment, among other
topics. The primary audience for this
Handbook is college and universitylevel psychology teachers (at both
two and four-year institutions) at
the assistant, associate, and full
professor levels, as well as
department chairs and other
psychology program administrators,
who want to improve teaching and
learning within their departments.
Faculty members in other social
science disciplines (e.g., sociology,
education, political science) will
find material in the Handbook to be
applicable or adaptable to their own
programs and courses.
Friday the 13th
Roster of Professional Engineers and
Land Surveyors 1990
A U.S. Army Medical Base in World War
I France Peter Wever 2019-07-15
Nothing in the small village of
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Bazoilles-sur-Meuse in the northeast
of France bears witness today to the
13,000–bed Bazoilles Hospital Center
located there during World War I. Yet
in 1918–1919 more than 63,000
American soldiers received treatment
there—three out of every 100 U.S.
servicemen and women who served in
Europe. This richly illustrated
history describes daily life and
medical care at Bazoilles, providing
a vivid picture of the conditions for
both patients and personnel, along
with stories of those who worked
there, and those who were treated or
died there.
Extra Innings The Baseball Prospectus
2012-04-03 In 1996, a brassy young
team of fansproduced a guide to
baseball statistics.Printed on a
photocopier, its distribution,which
was in the low hundreds, was limited
tofriends, family, and die-hard stat
heads. Sixteenyears later, the
Baseball Prospectus annualregularly
hits best-seller lists and has
becomean indispensable guide for the
serious fan. In Extra Innings, the
team at Baseball Prospectusintegrates
statistics, interviews, and analysis
todeliver twenty arguments about
today's game.In the tradition of
their seminal book, BaseballBetween
the Numbers, they take on everything
fromsteroids to the amateur draft.
They probe theimpact of managers on
the game. They explainthe critical
art of building a bullpen. In an
erawhen statistics matter more than
ever, Extra Inningsis an essential
volume for every baseball fan.
A Career Exploration and Job Guide by
Field Tony Kelbrat 2022-07-28 This is
a career exploration and job-finder
book for many different fields. I
provide information, job websites and
organizations for the main
occupations. Beyond this book, I
created job books for popular
occupations like healthcare,
business, media and writing,
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transportation, teaching, liberal
arts, etc. The 45 volumes are as
follows: Volume 1. Career Exploration
Guide 1 Volume 2. Career Exploration
Guide 2 Volume 3 Career Exploration
Guide 3 Volume 4. Career Information
at careerprofiles.info Volume 5. Job
Idea Guide 1 Volume 6. Job Idea Guide
2 Volume 7. What are the Job Fields,
Occupations and Professions 1 Volume
8. What are the Job Fields,
Occupations and Professions 2 Volume
9. What are the Job Fields,
Occupations and Professions 3 Volume
10. What are the Job Fields,
Occupations and Professions 4 Volume
11. What are the Job Fields,
Occupations and Professions 5 Volume
12. A Job Website Guide from the Many
Articles at workable Volume 13. A
Niche Job Website Guide Volume 14. A
Job Website Guide by Field from
jobstars.com/niche-job-sites Volume
15. Job Websites by Field 1 Volume
16. Job Websites by Field 2 Volume
17. Job Websites by Field 3 Volume
18. Job Websites by Field 4 Volume
19. Job Websites by Field 5 Volume
20. Job Websites by Field 6 Volume
21. Job Websites by Field 7 Volume
22. Job Websites by Field 8 Volume
23. Job Websites by Field at
shuconnect.sacredheart.edu/channels/c
areer-communities Volume 24. Job
Websites in Several Fields at
northwestern.edu/careers/majorscareer-paths/industries/index.html
Volume 25. Job Websites by Field At
careercenter.georgetown.edu/jobsinternships/researching-jobsinternships/industry-resources Volume
26. Career Websites by Field at
careercenter.georgetown.edu/majorcareer-guides/what-can-i-do-with-mymajor/georgetown-college Volume 27.
Job Websites by Field from
jobline.net/professions1.htm Volume
28. Job Websites by Field from the
Dead Website
web.archive.org/web/20190315210146/ht
tp://www.careerservices.princeton.edu
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/undergraduate-students/major-careerchoices/industries-professions Volume
29. Job Websites by Field Mostly from
the Defunct sc.edu/career Website
Volume 30. Job Websites by Field from
dmozodp.org/Business/Employment/By_Indust
ry Volume 31. Recruiter-Job Websites
by Field from dmozodp.org/Business/Employment/Recruitme
nt_and_Staffing/By_Industry Volume
32. Employment Agencies/ Recruiting
Firms by Field at
jobstars.com/employment-agencies
Volume 33. Job Websites in Some
Fields ...
Information Theory
NFL Draft
The Everything Guide to Online
Genealogy Kimberly Powell 2010-12-18
Trace and record your family history
online Are you a descendant of
ancient kings? Were your ancestors
fierce warriors? Are you related to
an eminent scholar? With The
Everything Guide to Online Genealogy,
2nd Edition, now you can find out! If
you're interested in your family
history, you have a wealth of
information and misinformation at
your fingertips. Enter expert
genealogist Kimberly Powell to steer
you in the right direction. Powell
helps you: Effectively search various
websites Decipher census data and
other online records Choose the best
way to share your data both on and
offline Connect with other
genealogists via social media outlets
Packed with tips on free databases,
search sites and downloadable
government records, you'll have all
you need to find your ancestors going
back dozens of generations!
Asian American Basketball Joel S.
Franks 2016-04-27 When Jeremy Lin
began to knock down shots for the New
York Knicks in 2012, many Americans
became aware for the first time that
Asian Americans actually play
basketball. Indeed, long before Lin
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shook up the NBA, Asian Americans
played the game with passion and
skill, and many excelled at high
school, college and professional
hoops. This comprehensive history of
Asian American basketball discusses
how these players first found a sense
of community in the game, and
competed despite an atmosphere of
anti–Asian bigotry in historical and
contemporary America.
The Fight for the Yazoo, August
1862_ÑÐJuly 1864 Myron J. Smith, Jr.
2012-10-10 Following the loss of the
CSS Arkansas in early August 1862,
Union and Confederate eyes turned to
the Yazoo River, which formed the
developing northern flank for the
South’s fortress at Vicksburg,
Mississippi. For much of the next
year, Federal efforts to capture the
citadel focused on possession of that
stream. Huge battles and mighty
expeditions were launched (Chickasaw
Bayou, Yazoo Pass, Steele’s Bayou)
from that direction, but the city,
guarded by stout defenses, swamps,
and motivated defenders, could not be
turned. Finally, Union troops ran
down the Mississippi and came up from
the south and the river defenses and
the bastion itself were taken from
the east. From July 1863 to August
1864, sporadic Confederate resistance
necessitated continued Federal
attention. This book recounts the
whole story.
Of Peace and Power Karsten Jung 2009
More than 50 years after Canada
played an instrumental role in its
inception, peacekeeping has once
again returned to the center of the
national foreign policy debate.
Having participated in every
peacekeeping operation set up during
the Cold War and lived through the
fundamental changes the activity has
undergone in the 1990s, Ottawa is
currently struggling to define a
viable approach to peacekeeping for
the 21st century. As a timely
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contribution to this effort, the
study reveals the overt and subtle
ways in which Canada's commitment to
peacekeeping has contributed to the
promotion of vital national interests
in the past and might continue to do
so in the future.
Williamstown, Vermont, in the Civil
War Paul G. Zeller 2010-12-10 Though
it was far from the front lines of
the War Between the States,
Williamstown, Vermont, made
undeniable contributions to the
victory of the United States Army.
The proud sons of Patriots fell on
the fields of Gettysburg, Antietam
and Shiloh, and many gallant soldiers
were lost in lesser-known skirmishes.
These men fought for honor, for
country and at times for money. Many
men made the ultimate sacrifice, and
others who returned home bore the
scars of battle for the rest of their
lives. With the support of the
Williamstown Historical Society,
author Paul Zeller honors the
Williamstown soldiers and ordinary
citizens who fought to preserve the
Union and presents their incredible
stories of adventure and bravery.
Key Initiatives in Corporate Social
Responsibility Samuel O. Idowu
2015-10-13 This book presents
initiatives that were launched or are
currently being pursued in the name
of CSR, and showcases how different
dimensions of CSR, sustainability,
ethics and governance can help to
solve global challenges.
Contributions by international
experts from Australia to Bangladesh
and from Nigeria to Spain address
current issues in their respective
country, such as challenges faced by
nations, initiatives launched in the
name of CSR, and attempts on the part
of small and medium sized enterprises
to promote CSR initiatives. This
volume provides readers with in-depth
insights into CSR and important
initiatives around the globe intended
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to encourage more responsible
behavior.
Multilateral Environmental Agreements
and Compliance Anna Huggins
2017-11-27 The adoption of
administrative procedures in global
governance has the potential to
foster proper consideration of
marginalized actors’ interests, yet
risks entrenching the dominance of
the well-resourced and powerful.
Accordingly, this book proposes a new
framework for evaluating the extent
to which administrative procedures in
the compliance systems of
multilateral environmental agreements
constrain power and promote regard
for the interests of affected states,
which are frequently developing and
transition countries. This framework
is applied to the compliance systems
under the Montreal Protocol, the
Kyoto Protocol and CITES, which
address critical global environmental
issues of ozone-layer depletion,
climate change and trade in
endangered species, respectively. The
analysis shows that, under certain
conditions, administrative procedures
limit the influence of states’
asymmetric power on compliance
deliberations. Furthermore,
systematic adoption of these
procedures increases the
opportunities for affected states’
interests to be voiced and considered
in compliance decision-making
processes.
Going Soft? The US and China Go
Global Mei Renyi 2014-04-11 What is
“soft power”? How can a country
acquire and enjoy it? Is it the
product of public or private
initiatives? How significant is “soft
power” in world affairs? The concept
of “soft power,” the idea that
international success depends not
just upon weaponry, force, and
military coercion, but also on
admiration and respect for a
country’s culture and way of life, is
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winning ever-greater global
attention. As China enjoys everincreasing heft on the global scene,
many Chinese officials seek to
emulate the past success of the
United States in dominating the
world, not simply militarily, but in
terms of influence and prestige. Most
are very conscious that “soft power”
can be extremely valuable in terms of
supplementing and boosting their
country’s military and strategic
position, but are often uncertain as
to how to deploy the instruments of
propaganda and cultural diplomacy
most effectively. The essays in this
volume, largely written by scholars
based in mainland China, represent an
extended effort to debate and assess
the theoretical concept of “soft
power” and just what it means and how
it works in practice. The authors
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focus upon the practical impact and
implications of “soft power” in
diverse settings and situations in
the United States past and present.
How, they ask, does “soft power”
relate to issues of religion, gender,
race, and social equality, at home
and abroad? What do American
elections and political rhetoric do
for American “soft power”? Will China
succeed in rivalling the United
States in power, whether hard, soft,
or smart? And how will “soft power”
feature in US-China relations,
present and future?
Press Critics are the Fifth Estate
Arthur S. Hayes 2008 Current events
and history both show that
independent, self-appointed, and
often caustic and partisan critics of
the corporate press are essential to
the functioning of American
democracy.

10/10

Downloaded from
forum.relentlessinsomnia.com on August
9, 2022 by guest

